
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Duncan Smith TD 

   Dail Eireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
By email: duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie 
 

 
1 May 2024 
 

 
Re: PQ 1200-24 – Number of WTE consultants in reproductive medicine for 2022 and 2023 at The 
Coombe Hospital. 

 
Dear Deputy 

 

Thank you for your most recent correspondence in relation to the above request. 

In both years, the number of WTE consultants was 0.5. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

PATRICK DONOHUE 
SECRETARY & GENERAL 
MANAGER 
Direct line: 01 4085299 
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